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LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF MASHPEE  

Invitation for Bids 
Mashpee DPW Roof and Wall Restoration 

 
 
The Town of Mashpee, acting through its Board of Selectmen, the Awarding Authority, is seeking sealed bids for the 
provision and all designated labor, equipment and materials for the fluid-applied membrane repair of the existing 
PVC Roof system, and fluid-applied wall repair of the exterior CMU Wall systems at the Mashpee DPW, 350 
Meetinghouse Road, Mashpee, MA 02649, in accordance with bidding documents prepared by the Town of 
Mashpee. 
 
Specifications may be obtained beginning Wednesday, August 23, 2023, at the office of the DPW, 350 Meetinghouse 
Road, Mashpee, MA 02649, Monday through Friday, between the hours of 7:00 A.M. and 3:30 P.M., by calling (508) 
539-1420 or by e-mail via dpw@mashpeema.gov  Questions relative to this Request for Bids should be directed in 
writing to Catherine Laurent, Director of Public Works, via email at dpw@mashpeema.gov or fax at 508-539-3894.     
 
Bidding procedures shall be in accordance with the latest edition of Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 149 and 
Chapter 30B as applicable.  All bids shall be accompanied by bid deposits in form of a bid bond, cash, or certified 
check, or a treasurer’s or cashier’s check issued by a responsible bank or trust company payable to the Town of 
Mashpee in compliance with Chapter 149 Section 44B.  The amount of bid deposits shall be 5% of the value of the 
bid submitted. 
 
One signed original and 1 copy of the bid must be submitted to the Office of the Town Manager in Mashpee Town 
Hall, located at 16 Great Neck Road North, Mashpee, MA 02649 in a sealed envelope clearly marked “INVITATION 
FOR BIDS – DPW Roof and Wall Restorations – Do Not Open” on the front.  Bids will be received until Thursday, 
September 7, 2023 at 2:00 p.m., at which time all bids will be opened publicly.  Late bids will not be considered and 
faxed bids will not be accepted.  Delivery of bids will be at the expense of the bidder.  Any and all damages that may 
occur due to packaging, shipping or timely arrival will be the sole responsibility of the bidder. 
 
The Town of Mashpee reserves the right to reject any bids if deemed to be in the best interest of the Town.  All bids 
will be taken under consideration for award of contract at a later date. 
 
Rodney C. Collins 
Town Manager 
 
Central Register 
August 23, 2023 
 
Cape Cod Times 
August 24, 2023 
 
 
 

 


